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Center Township Board of Supervisors 
Special Meeting – 2023 Paving Project 

March 22, 2023 
8:00 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER:  

Chairman Robert Sloan called the Special Meeting – 2023 Paving Project, of the Center Township 
Board of Supervisors, to order at 8:12 p.m. immediately following the Planning Commission 
Meeting.   The meeting was held at the Unionville Volunteer Fire Company Firehall, 102 Mahood 
Road, Butler PA 16001. 

ROLL CALL: 

In addition to Chairman Sloan, present were Vice Chairman Philip Wulff; Supervisors Edward 
Latuska, Donald Pringle and Alan Smallwood; and Administrative Assistant Kayla Amendolea.   

PURPOSE: The purpose of the meeting is to take action on the 2023 Paving Project. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: None 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COMMENTS: 

A. The Supervisors discussed seal coating the following roads: Belleshire Dr, East Sunrise
Circle, Henley Dr, Covington Dr, and Jenny Dr. Further discussion was possibly removing
Fox Hollow Dr, Mocking Bird Dr, and Pheasant Ridge Dr from the 2023 Paving Project.

Sloan motioned to accept the 2023 Paving Project as presented by Public Works
Foreman Blakeley and PennDot representative Corey Shaffer. Smallwood seconded.
Motion carried.

ADJOURNMENT: 

Sloan made a motion to adjourn at 8:55 p.m.  Pringle seconded.  Motion carried. 
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